Rules for Camerapersons and Videographers during Sacraments
1. All camerapersons and videographers will be on time and set up at least five (5) minutes prior to the Sacrament. 

2. All camerapersons and videographers will set up on the soleas of our Church (where the bride and groom will be standing). No cameraperson or videographer at any time will stand on the bema (step that leads to the Altar), on the Bishop’s throne, or on the ambo (where the Gospel is read by the Priest during other services).

3. At no time will a cameraperson or videographer have their backs turned to the Altar. 

4. Outside, there will be allowed one group shot. No “champagne drinking” or other activities will take place outside the Church. 

5. If any equipment is left by mistake at the Church by the camerapersons or videographers, we will have it placed in our office. It can be picked up the same day (provided the Church is still open), or on Monday. Please call our office at your earliest convenience. 

6. All camerapersons and videographers will be dressed respectably in Church. No foul language will be on any clothing, and they will respect the place they are in: the House of God. 

We thank you for your co-operation. Please contact me if you have any questions about the above at frprattas@gmail.com. 
May God bless you,

Fr. Timoleon Prattas

Parish Priest
